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February 3, 2012 

Media statement: NSW WorkCover reforms 
In response to media inquiries about the fast-tracking of changes to the NSW WorkCover 
scheme, Mr Rob Whelan, CEO of the Insurance Council of Australia, says: 

“The Insurance Council of Australia recognises the importance of today’s announcement.  

“On behalf of its member companies, the ICA looks forward to seeing further details of the 
proposed changes to WorkCover and other compensation schemes in NSW, and 
participating in the reform and implementation processes.” 

 


